
 

 
to 

DJS Phoenix 
 

(The official drone team of DJSCE) 

that participated in COEX Copterhack'23 held in Russia in 
an online format. 

 

The team stood 6th world wide amongst 32 teams. DJS 
Phoenix was the only Indian team participating in this 

competition. 
 

 
We congratulate the entire team of students and HOD - Dr. K. N. Vijayakumar along 
with faculty advisor Dr. Ramesh Rajguru on this spectacular achievement. 

Well done. Keep it up! 
 
 

                    Dr. Hari Vasudevan 
                    (Principal) 


